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NOTIFICATION OF BOARD MEETING

The board of directors (the “Board”) of TCL Electronics Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”) hereby announces that a meeting of the Board will be held on 22 August 
2025, Friday, for the purposes of, among others, approving the interim results of the 
Company and its subsidiaries for the six months ended 30 June 2025 and the publication 
of the same onto the websites of The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited and the 
Company.

On behalf of the Board
TCL Electronics Holdings Limited

DU Juan
Chairperson

Hong Kong, 25 July 2025 
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